I am writing to express my objection to the proposal to build a crematorium on the site of
Firs Farm Wetlands.

The volunteers have worked tirelessly to make it a real destination. My family and I visit
regularly and there is always something new to enjoy.

To take any part of this special place away would be a huge mistake and cannot be allowed
to happen.

Please reconsider!



